

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

March 5, 2019

Dr. Wallace Loh President University of Maryland, College Park 1101 Main Administration Bldg. College Park, MD 20742

Dear Wallace:

This is to officially advise you that the Board of Regents, meeting in public session on Friday, February 22, 2019 at Bowie State University, approved the proposal from the University of Maryland, College Park to offer the Bachelor of Science in Neuroscience.

The Committee on Education Policy and Student Life, meeting in public session on January 15, 2019, recommended approval.

Sincerely yours,

Rhut. aut

Robert L. Caret Chancellor

RLC/weo

cc: Joann Boughman

Antoinette Coleman Denise Wilkerson